

## Americanism October 2023



Happy Fall Ya'll! Can you feel the cooler weather in the early mornings? Is the apple cider, pumpkin spice, hot tea or my favorite hot coco, already a part of your mornings or evenings?

Americanism, how can promote it within our communities? I had the opportunity to participate in the National zoom meeting. There were great ideas on who to reach out to in our communities, ideas I never thought of:

Libraries, Boy or Girl scout troops, PTO, school board. Maybe you know a teacher or have a great rapport with your local schools, and other Auxiliary Organizations, just to name a few. I am sure your unit can think of some more!

Do you hand out candy or have a Halloween Party? Some small units make bags of candy and put a label with their unit on them. Small ideas to help promote your Unit.

I encourage you each to help promote some kind of Americanism in your community, big or small. Please email me or post your pictures on ALA Ring Your Bell.

## Did you know?

The American Flag always flys at the White House, Fort McHenry, and the Iwo Jima memorial?



Maggie Chavez-Montijo Po Box 155 Pomerene AZ 85627 520-904-1814 maggiemontijo@gmail.com

## Change at Fall Conference

Flag practice and set up will be held at 7pm Friday evening.

Due to limited space we will process JUST the District and Unit flags only,

Be lined up and ready to go for the morning procession at 730am.

